
 

 

 

 

 

 

7th November 2023 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 

 
 

On Monday 13th November we are holding an odd socks day. This links with our annual work to raise 
awareness of antibullying issues to keep all of our children safe and happy and support their well-being.  
 
We would like children to wear normal school uniform on this day with the simple addition of a pair of 

odd socks. Our previous odd socks day was a real success and we look forward to this year’s      . During 
assemblies and in our classrooms, we will engage children in thinking about how one small change can 
make a big difference in preventing bullying.  
 
Thank you in anticipation of your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Miss Milner 
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